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December 27th, 2015

Dear Arts Administrator,

We would like to invite your students to participate in our 2016 Massachusetts Animal Fund Poster Contest. 
What is the Massachusetts Animal Fund?

The Massachusetts Animal Fund is administered by the Massachusetts Department of Agricultural Resources with the assistance of an advisory committee and seeks to end the problem of animal homelessness in Massachusetts. The Fund provides assistance for the Commonwealth’s most vulnerable animals through our Spay/Neuter Voucher Program and animal control officer training. 

The Fund works with animal control officers to distribute vouchers for free spay/neuter surgery and vaccinations for stray dogs and cats housed in animal control facilities, un-owned feral cats, and those dogs and cats owned by families who would not otherwise be able to afford these services for their pets. Our no-fee Spay/Neuter Voucher Program launched in July 2014 and has grown very quickly: In just the first 14 months, the Massachusetts Animal Fund has helped an amazing 5,000 cats and dogs in need! That's over $470,000 spent to help local animals.

But we don't want to stop there! There are thousands more cats and dogs in need throughout Massachusetts that could use our help. All of our current funding comes from a voluntary donation located on Line 32f of the Massachusetts Resident Income Tax Return, so we need your help to get the word out about the program.

So, how can you help?

The Massachusetts Animal Fund is teaming up with Somerset and Swansea Animal Control Officers and will be hosting an art open house in late February showcasing posters inspired by the local cats/dogs helped through the Voucher Program. Reference pictures are available on our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/massanimalfund), and "32f" needs to be featured somewhere in the artwork.  

Posters should feature at least one cat/dog or in some way tell a story about how our mission of ending animal homelessness in the Commonwealth helps communities. Since February is also Valentine month, the theme “Massachusetts Loves our Animals!” can also be used.
Contest Details:
· All posters should be 9x12 or smaller. 

· Posters must be original pieces of art.

· A cat/dog and "32f" needs to be visible in the poster.

· Submissions must be postmarked by February 10th, 2016.

· Filled in contact labels must be attached to the back of each poster submitted.

· Waivers must be signed for each submission allowing Massachusetts Animal Fund to share the posters on social media and acknowledging that the poster becomes the property of the Massachusetts Department of Agricultural Resources upon submission. 
· The Poster Contest is open to all students in the Swansea and Somerset areas.
A selection of posters will be put on display at the open house in late February, where the public will be invited to view submissions. Submissions will be grouped in grade brackets—K-3, 4-8 and 9-12—and will be judged by a panel of judges from the Massachusetts Animal Fund and by our social media followers who will be asked to vote for their favorites. Prizes will be awarded to finalists in each category, and all participants will receive a participation award via email. The winning submissions will also be featured on the Massachusetts Animal Fund website and thank you cards.

Contact Label 
All posters should be postmarked by February 10th, 2016 and mailed to:

Massachusetts Animal Fund

Poster Contest

251 Causeway Street, Suite 500 

Boston, MA 02114
For more information about the contest, please visit http://massanimalfund.com/contest. Any questions about the contest can be directed to sheri.gustafson@state.ma.us. Thank you for helping us to spread the word about the Massachusetts Animal Fund and our mission to end animal homelessness in the Commonwealth! 

Sincerely,
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Lauren L. Gilfeather                                                    Sheri Gustafson 
Mass Animal Fund Coordinator                              Spay/Neuter Community Liaison
lauren.gilfeather@state.ma.us                                 sheri.gustafson@state.ma.us
617-626-1790                                                              617-626-174



Student's Name: _____________________________________________________________


Age: ____________________________ Grade: ______________________________________


School: _______________________________________________________________________


Parent/ Teacher Name:_____________________________________________________


Phone Number:______________________________________________________________


Email_________________________________________________________________________
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